
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

TOWN BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

MAY 4, 2022 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Town Board of the Town of Washington will be 

holding a special meeting on Wednesday, May 4, 2022, at 6:00 PM, at the Town 

Hall, 10 Reservoir Drive, Millbrook, NY. 

 

PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the Town Board will move immediately into 

an Attorney-Client Privileged Session, which is not subject to the Open 

Meetings Law. 

 

By the Order of the Town Board 

Dated: April 27, 2022 

Mary Alex, Town Clerk  
 


